
From: Lisa Foust
To: Ectory R. Lawless
Subject: FW: 08-00199 Tele Circuit Network Corporation
Date: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 11:04:11 AM
Attachments: 08-00199 Tele Circuit Network Bell Letter Re Cancellation Request.pdf

Tory,

Can you place a copy of this email in the docket file for 08-00199?

Thanks,
Lisa Foust
Utilities Division
TN PUC

From: SAGER, KATHY <ks6875@att.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 2, 2020 10:51 AM
To: Lisa Foust <Lisa.Foust@tn.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: 08-00199 Tele Circuit Network Corporation

I did respond....see below.

Thanks

Kathy Sager
AT&T TN Regional Director – External and Legislative Affairs
Office 615 214-4150/Cell 615 957-8337

From: SAGER, KATHY 
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2020 9:42 AM
To: 'Lisa Foust' <Lisa.Foust@tn.gov>
Cc: 'ectory.r.lawless@tn.gov' <ectory.r.lawless@tn.gov>
Subject: FW: 08-00199 Tele Circuit Network Corporation

Good morning Lisa,

Tele Circuit Network Corporation still has one active end user on BellSouth d/b/a AT&T TN facilities.

Kathy Sager
AT&T TN Regional Director – External and Legislative Affairs
Office 615 214-4150/Cell 615 957-8337

From: Lisa Foust <Lisa.Foust@tn.gov> 

 Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on September 2, 2020 at 11:07 a.m
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Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 10:26 AM
To: SAGER, KATHY <ks6875@att.com>
Cc: Ectory R. Lawless <Ectory.R.Lawless@tn.gov>
Subject: 08-00199 Tele Circuit Network Corporation

Good Morning Ms. Sager,

The attached inquiry regarding the cancellation request of Tele Circuit Network has been sent today
via USPS. Thanks and have a great day!

Lisa Foust
Utilities Division
Tennessee Public Utility Commission
Andrew Jackson State Office Bldg.
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243
615.770.6886
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